
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Donnie Hayes, Retiree Committee Chair  
Date:  July 12,2022   
Subject: Retiree Committee In-Of-Year Report 
 
 
 
During the year I received the names and e-mail addresses of some of the members that 
had retired and add them to my existing Retiree Distribution List.  I also received some 
names without their email addresses and have not been able to get in touch with all of 
them.  I also sent out any of the reports received from the NADE President and NADE 
President-elect to be distributed to the retirees.  
 
I request that all Regional Directors, Chapter Presidents, and other NADE members help 
in obtaining names and e-mail addresses of current members that have retired and 
continue to maintain their membership.  I encourage all of the Chapter president and 
Regional Directors to continue to forward that information to the Chair of the National 
Retiree Committee, so that the contact list can be kept updated.  It is very important that 
this list is keep updated so that all retirees that remain interested in NADE can be keep 
updated, informed and, involved as much as possible. 
 
It has been an honor and a privilege to serve NADE as the National Retiree Chair.  I 
would like to thank President Marjorie Garcia and the Board for the opportunity to Chair 
the NADE National Retiree Committee this year. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Donnie E. Hayes 
NADE National Retiree Committee Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


